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Planning
Support of new Pj coffee location 
Thursday, February 24, 2022 11:09:24 AM

To whomever it may concern,

We just wanted to send an email of The Learning Stations’s support of Pj’s coffee opening near us! We are excited
for new development!

Count us in favour!

Thank you!

Raj & Nindi Gill
Owners
The Learning Station, North Richland Hills
469-233-3802
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